The City School, PAF Chapter Junior Section



## English Blog Worksheet September 2014 <u>Class 3</u>

## O 1. Read the following passage carefully and answer the question that follow:

"Mum! See what I've found!" shouted Ronnie excitedly as he rushed through the front door. "Not another of those slimy creatures from the garden, I hope. I've enough of your snails, worms and snakes," Mum's voice came from the kitchen.

"Oh, no. Not this time. It's a bird. I found it in the park on my way home. Come and see!"

Ronnie's sister ran out of her room. She looked at the baby bird. It was small with barely any feathers. Their mother soon joined them. Ronnie told them that the bird had fallen from a 'oranch. It chirped pitifully and seemed to have lost its mother. Being afraid that someone else might hurt it, he decided to bring it home.

For several weeks, Ronnie and his sister tended to the baby bird. It grew stronger and bigger as the days passed. Their mother bought it a special cage.

One day, Ronnie noticed that the bird seemed restless. It flew about in the cage and pecked at the gate. Ronnie realised that it was time to let it go. He was sad. He had grow very fond of the bird. However, he knew that it was cruel to keep a bird in captivity.

Ronnie opened the gate and watched the bird fly off.

"Goodbye, Birdie. Take care of yourself," he said softly. The bird seemed to understand. It chirped and flew once around him. Then it took off.

a. Where did Ronnie find the bird?
b. What had happened to it?

c. What made Ronnie bring the bird home?

d. How did Ronnie know that it was time to release the bird?

e. What do we learn from this story?

## Q 2. Arrange the following in alphabetical order:

 a. Please
 2. dress

 plunge
 doctor

 pillow
 dragon

 pixel
 derail

 pierce
 diverse